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Unique Winter Walk 
Continues February 9

• “Walk a Mile in My Shoes” Raises Funds for
Urban Youth Ministry & Lifespring Center

Aurora, Ill., Jan. 23, 2013 (The Religion Wire™) — Wayside Cross 

Ministries (WCM) is planning its seventh annual winter walk, “Walk a 

Mile in My Shoes,” on Saturday, February 9, to help at-risk youth and the ministry’s 

transitional living center for homeless women and children. This pre-Valentine’s Day 

walk which benefits Urban Youth Ministry and Lifespring Center of Wayside Cross  

Ministries will feature an appearance by Kane County Cougar mascot “Ozzie.” 

The unique one-mile winter walk begins and ends at the East Aurora Magnet 

School (former Fred Rogers Community Center), 501 College Ave. The starting time 

for the walk on February 9 walk is 8:30 a.m. registration, and 9:00 a.m. step-off.  A 

route map and other information about the walk is available at www.aurora.walk-a-mile-

wcm.org.

The walk’s goal is to raise $50 plus per walker and $20,000 with several hundred 

walkers.

Individuals and walking groups are encouraged to register at the website. 

Individual walkers and group leaders should call (630) 952-1104 for more 

information. Also online donations may be made at the walk's website.
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